‘Kalamazoo “Bicycle Club

P.O. Box 527
Kalamazoe, Michigan 49005

JANUARY MEETING

At the January meeting Pres. John Busack stated that he and Vice
Pres. Jeff Smith will be meeting soon with a lawyer to work out the type
of insurance and incorporation that will be most effective for the club.
Sponsoring races makes us liable for any injuries or mishaps that might
occur as our legal status now stands, therefore they are taking the ap-~
propriate steps to see that we are adequately protected.

There has been no change since the last report on the prospective
use of the Spring Valley Park for the series of races tentatively scheduled
for late April and early May. Jeff has contacted ABL of 4 for official
sanction of the races.

The FEBRUA4RY MEETING will again be held at Kalamazoo College Library
at 7:00 pm Feb 12 with refreshments served. The scheduled program fea-
tures slides of the PawPaw race held in Sept, a demonst&tion on wheel
building by Terry Florian of the Portage Pedal Shop, and riding on rollers,
We may be able to get some short films of the East Lansing criterium and
Rockford race for the March meeting. -

KBC BIKE SHIRTS

The club still has a supply of the orange tee shirts with the official
club insignia (in navy blue writing) available in sizes small, medium and
large. Since the shirts are 100% cotton, you might wish to order a size
largepto allow for shrinkage. The cost is $3.50 for non-members and
$3,00 for members in good standing. Orders should be sent to the KBC post
office box #527, Kalamazoo, 49005, Send a check or money order for the

- exact amount of the order, the shirts will be delivered by John Busack.

IF YOU WANT TO WRITE

For those of you who may have missed the last newsletter, the addresses
are being repeated. You can get 12 free county maps especially prepared
for cyclists by writing: Department of State Highways, Bike Maps Drawer i,
Lansing, Mich 48904. Suggestions for Kalamazoo c¢clty bicycle facilities
should be sent to: Mr. Al White, Planning Dept., City Hall, Kalamazoc %900
Re: Bicycle Facilites.

RIDE SCHEDULE '
There are no formal rides currently scheduled. Coming events for
vhich dates are avallable are the KBC century Four Lakes ride May 3, TOSRV
May 10-11, KBC Fall Century Sept 6.

MEMBERSHIF Send check to Kalamazoo Bicycle Club, Box 527, Kalamazoo 49005
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N AME AGE SEX
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QTHER CLUB AFFILIATION
Family $5, Adult (15 and over) ¢& vyoubh (under 1) $2




